

FIELDER'S FRONTLINES

August 2012



MINISTRY NEWS

Trip Report

In June, I traveled to the countries of Georgia, Turkey and Tunisia.

This meeting with friends and ministry partners has led to participation in new projects including Scriptures to the Azeri peoples of **Georgia**, Azerbaijan and Iran and to the Syrians.

We will launch a new large-scale project soon with the goal of printing inside the country of **Turkey**. Details are being worked on and the distribution team is ready. Please pray for this great effort.

It is amazing to see the Lord work. Just two weeks before visiting **Tunisia**, we met an Egyptian man here in the U.S. who was a missionary in Tunisia for five years. He gave us contacts in the country which we were able to meet. One is a national pastor and another is a Bible translator. It was a blessing.

We were also privileged to spend a couple of encouraging days with our friends who recently moved to Tunisia. One of our meetings there helped us find secure access to Scriptures for distribution.

New Project: UGANDA

In March, we were blessed to add a new full-time staff member. Bro. Dan Olachea (O'-la-shay) and his family have served in Uganda for six years.

Dan began and led a Bible translation project in the Runyankore language. After five years, the New Testament is in the checking stages and work has now begun on the Old Testament.

Dan just returned from a month-long trip to Uganda during which he taught Hebrew classes to the translation team.

WorldView Ministries is now committed to seeing



this work finished. Please pray with us and please consider supporting this long-term project.

Please consider having Bro. Dan in your church to present WorldView Uganda. You may contact him at Olachea@worldviewonline.net or by phone at 352-817-0061.



The second school year launched in June and is going well. Miss Michele Bass and Miss Laura-Lee Alford will be teaching during the entire school year. In addition, four other teachers will be traveling to India to teach modular classes lasting anywhere from two weeks to ten weeks.

If you have not seen our new INDIA DVD, please click on the graphic below to watch it. Please consider sponsoring a pastor at \$250, a student at \$1500, or a teacher at \$2000.

FAMILY NEWS

We have moved!!

Because of the kindness of our sending church, we have been able to move to Avon, IN. My five-hour drive to the office is now a two-minute walk. We are very grateful to be located here near our church and ministry office. Please keep praying for the sale of our house in Tennessee.

Emily News

Just a few days after Emily's 7th birthday, we were in Starbucks. Emily asked the man behind the counter to guess her age. He looked at her and said, "Seven." Emily asked, "How did you know?" He replied, "Because I have three children of my own and I am pretty good at guessing children's ages."

Then he took out his phone and showed us a picture of his family. Pointing to the picture, he said, "These are my children and this is my wife. My wife loves coffee so she is really glad I have a job at Starbucks." Emily's response to that was, "Well, my daddy loves coffee too, but he don't have a job."



Fielder Family

Ken, Linda & Emily
WorldView Ministries
7090 US Hwy 36, Avon, IN 46123
317.410.4600

Fielder@WorldViewOnline.net www.WorldViewOnline.net www.KenFielder.com www.WorldViewJournal.com www.Twitter.com/KenFielder www.Twitter.com/WorldViewOnline